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From: Emily Kane <dremilykane@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 1:55 PM 
To: Borough Assembly <BoroughAssembly@juneau.gov> 
Cc: Jeff Rogers <Jeff.Rogers@juneau.gov>; Michelle Hale <Michelle.Hale@juneau.gov>; Michele Elfers 
<Michele.Elfers@juneau.gov> 
Subject: Request for FY 2024 funds 

Dear CBJ Finance 
The Juneau Commission on Aging would like to request $15,000 for the upcoming fiscal year in order to move 
some of our projects forward.  We remain focused on getting ADA/FHA language into the CBJ Building code, 
as well as working with local partners (SREC, SERRC) to develop new healthcare workers, in particular to 
serve elders.  We are also poised to roll out discrete projects per the 2020 Senior Needs Survey and upcoming 
“Listening Session” in May to increase elders’ access to outdoor recreational and social opportunities.  For this 
last category we will partner with Parks and Rec and likely dedicate our budget to prompting or adding to 
projects Parks and Rec already have in the works.  That is to say it is almost certain the $15,000 requested will 
stay “in house” with CBJ. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely 
Emily Kane 
Chair, JCOA 
Deb Craig 
Treasurer, JCOA 

Be well!
www.DrEmilyKane.com


